
WASHINGTON 
DUAL LANGUAGE ACADEMY

Contact Us
1111 Washington Blvd.
Maywood, IL. 60153
708.450.2065
Ms. Lourdes M. Perez, Principal
Ms. Lorri R. Thompson, Assistant Principal 

Important 
Announcements

Thursday, March 12
School Board Meeting 6:00pm

Friday, March 20
WDLA Chuck E. Cheese 

Fundraiser

Monday, March 23
Third Quarter Ends

Thursday, March 26
Math District Family Night 

4:00-5:30pm Lincoln School
Parent University: SBG

5:30-7:00pm Lincoln School

Friday, March 27
Coffee with the Principal 9:00am

April 3
Great American Reading Logs 

Due

THANK YOU!!!
We would like to thank each of you that supported WDLA events during 
the month of February! We were able to host our first two school 
sponsored events and our Black History Assembly, all of which were 
successful. Thank you for being active members in the WDLA family. We 
would also like to thank our Moms who volunteer to decorate for our 
events. Our beautiful decor is because of them. We appreciate your 
creativity and willingness to help beautify the school.

Upcoming Assessments
Beginning the week of March 6, our fifth grade students will be 
completing the Illinois Science Assessment (ISA). The test is made up of 
three sections based on Science content. Following ISA, all students in 
Grades 3-6 will begin Illinois Assessment of Readiness (IAR) during the 
week of March 16. The IAR Test is made up of two ELA and three Math 
units. Please make sure your son or daughter is present. 

2020 Census
Within the next few weeks all homes will be receiving information from 
the Census Bureau with information on completing the census. You will 
be able to complete the census online, on the telephone, or a paper copy 
through the mail. The census is extremely important to how our 
community will receive funds for the next ten years. No citizenship 
questions will be asked, so please complete the census honestly to bring 
more opportunities to our community.

Preregistration for School Events
To make checking into school events quicker, parents will now be able to 
preregister for events. You may bring your ID to the school a day before a 
school event so that your ID can be scanned. Your paper ID will be ready 
for you at the security desk when you arrive at the event. 

THANK YOU MR. SCHAMMERT
We would like to thank Mr. Schammert for being an excellent P.E. Teacher 
here at WDLA. To continue meeting the needs of our growing family, Mr. 
Schammert will be moving to Melrose Park School and Eric Chaidez will 
be joining us from Melrose Park School beginning in fourth quarter. WE 
WILL MISS YOU, MR. SCHAMMERT!!


